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Scope of Work: 
 
The removal and replacement of the sidewalks along the west side of IL 251 between 
Shoreland Road and Peachtree Court.  Reconstruction will include the removal and 
replacement of driveway aprons.      
 
This week (May 15th through May 19th): 
 
The Contractor has continued to core out areas in between driveway aprons for new 
sidewalk.  They poured their first stretch of new sidewalk on Thursday (yesterday) and will 
continue to prep remaining areas between drives for new sidewalk.  They will not start work 
on driveway aprons this week and you may see limited work onsite today (Friday), which will 
be weather dependent.     
 
Next week (May 22nd through May 26th): 
 
The Contractor will continue to prep areas outside of driveway aprons for new sidewalk.  
Once enough area is prepped they will pour concrete sidewalk in those areas as well.  
Furthermore, they intend to start the replacement of the curb ramps, which are located 
where the new sidewalk intersects an adjacent roadway (i.e. Wallace, Sycamore, etc.).   
 
Towards the end of next week, the Contractor also intends to start removing pavement, and 
curb & gutter at driveway apron locations.  The Village will issue another construction 
update next week, prior to them beginning this work.  Additionally, the Contractor will be 
knocking on doors of those impacted by their work to discuss accommodations for driveway 
access.       


